
SELIGSON & CO FUND MANAGEMENT PLC   STOCK EXCHANGE NOTICE December 28, 2012 
 
CHANGES IN THE RULES OF THE OMX HELSINKI 25 EXCHANGE TRADED FUND  
 
The Finnish Financial Supervisory Authority has approved the new rules for 
the OMX Helsinki 25 Exchange Traded Fund on December 19, 2012.  
 
On December 27, 2012, The board of Seligson & Co Fund Management Company Plc 
decided that the new rules will be effective starting from January 28, 2013.  
 
The new rules specify how to Fund may depart from the diversification 
requirements set by the Finnish Act on Common Funds while tracking its 
benchmark index. 
 
The changes do not require any action from the Fund’s unit holders and they 
do not affect the investment policy of the fund.  
 
The decision by the Finnish Financial Supervisory Authority to approve the 
change of Fund rules and the new Fund rules can be found at www.seligson.fi or 
requested from the company. 
 
  
Additional Information: 
Ari Kaaro, Phone. +358 9 68178 217, email: ari.kaaro@seligson.fi 
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